From: Scott Ash

To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Small craft fees
Date: Saturday, March 2, 2024 9:16:50 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

Dear sirs,

Please revisit the proposed $5 fee for small crafts (kayaks etc) as this is unreasonable and for a
kayak enthusiastic individual who goes out daily on Heron State Park would be an enormous
fee! I don't mind the fishing license nor the State Park yearly rate but a unmotorized personal
vehicle like a kayak should ensure no DAILY fee. This is unreasonable and extreme. Please
help!!!

Scott Ash

3 Vista Isla Dr

Los Ojos NM 87551
214-738-0782
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